
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
CALIFORNIA’S NEW COVID-19 SUPPLEMENTAL 
PAID SICK LEAVE LAW: WHAT EMPLOYERS 
NEED TO KNOW TO COMPLY
  

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
The California legislature recently passed a 
new COVID-19 supplemental paid sick leave 
law (Senate Bill 114), which will take effect ten 
days after the governor’s expected signature. In 
this webinar, the speakers will discuss the new 
legislation and how it will interact with regular 
California paid sick leave, vacation time, and 
paid time off, as well as exclusion pay under 
the California Division of Occupational Safety 
and Health’s (Cal/OSHA) COVID-19 Prevention 
Emergency Temporary Standards. In addition, 
the speakers will respond to attendees’ questions 
and provide answers to frequently asked 
questions about California’s anticipated new 
COVID-19 supplemental paid sick leave law.

SPEAKERS 
Charles L. Thompson, IV (San Francisco)
Leslie E. Wallis (Los Angeles)
Adrienne May, Moderator

DATE
Friday, February 11, 2022

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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